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President’s Letter

Independence Day
  •  TUESDAY, JULY 4, 2017

Labor Day
  •  MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2017

Columbus Day
  •  MONDAY, OCTOBER 9, 2017 

from Tony Camilleri
Can you believe we are already halfway through the year? Time sure flies when you’re having 
fun - and working hard. Your credit union has been growing by leaps and bounds these past 
several months, in membership loans and services.

Our goal is to have Fremont Federal Credit Union become your one-stop financial service center. We want you 
to think of Fremont Federal Credit Union first when you need a mortgage, a loan or have some extra money to 
invest. Remember, doing business with your Credit Union benefits all members and enhances our ability to provide 
new services to all our members. I would encourage you to spread the word and invite all of your family, friends 
and neighbors to become members of FFCU as we are able to accept membership from anyone who lives, works, 
worships, volunteers or attends school in Sandusky, Ottawa and parts of Seneca and Wood Counties.

We take great pride in meeting the changing demands brought on with recent advances in technology, like smart 
phones. Therefore, we are proud to be working on several new products to be introduced to you soon: Mobile Wallets 
with Apple Pay, Android Pay and Samsung Pay, Person to Person Transfer (P2P), Remote Deposit Capture and 
Picture Pay. We continue to improve our list of services to benefit you and encourage you to take advantage of them, 
come to us for all your lending needs, and expect unparalleled service doing so.

And lastly, we are proud to announce that it has been approved by our Board of Directors to join Terra State Community 
College in building a credit union branch location inside their new student housing project. What exciting changes are 
happening for us within the next year! Continue to watch our website and Facebook page for more information on 
these upcoming services.

At FFCU, we offer very low loan rates, pay dividends on our checking accounts, and donate to numerous organizations 
in our local communities. Thank you to all the members, employees, and directors that make FFCU such a great place.

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS
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FREMONT FEDERAL CREDIT UNION  MEMBER CONNECTION - June 2017

Congratulations
To the following Fremont Federal Credit Union Scholarship Recipients

RATED AS ONE OF THE TOP CREDIT UNIONS IN OHIO!

And Growing Stronger with Our Newest Office in Clyde:
1027 E. McPherson Highway  /  Clyde, OH 43410  /  419.547.2348  /  www.fremontfcu.com

Membership Eligibility Required       Federally Insured by NCUA

Presenting the awards are Anthony 
Camilleri, President/ CEO and John 
Lauer, Chairman of the Board of 
Fremont Federal Credit Union

Nicholas Arnold
Fremont Ross High School 

Morgan Hawk
Fremont Ross High School 

Garrett Joseph
Fremont Ross High School 

Chelsea Strickland
Clyde High School

Derek Wank
Woodmore High School

These graduating seniors have each 
been awarded a $1,000 scholarship 
in recognition of their academic 
excellence and outstanding 
achievements. We are proud of you 
and appreciate your membership in 
our credit union. Best of luck in all 
your future endeavors!
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